April 2022

We Need to Pray!

There are a dozen abortion related bills coming out of Sacramento this legislative
term, five of which will be heard in the Assembly and Senate on Tuesday, April 19th.
Please join us in urgent prayer for the following:

AB 2586 Establishes a working group to address inequities in abortion access. Declares that
prolife health clinics are "fake" clinics that create a harmful barrier to reproductive health care
access.

AB 1918 Establishes a Reproductive Health Service Corporation and scholarship fund to
recruit and train abortion providers in undeserved areas.

AB 2134 Establishes the Reproductive Health Equity Program to ensure abortion and
contraceptive access for all regardless of their ability to pay.

SB 1142 Establishes an informational website and the Abortion Practical Support Fund to
provide grants to abortion providers for support services such as airfare, lodging, ground
transportation, gas money, meals, dependent child care, etc. to help a person access and
obtain an abortion.

SB 1375 Seeks to expand the number of clinicians who perform aspiration abortions by
allowing Nurse Practitioners to function WITHOUT an attending physician. Allow NP's and
Physicians Assistants to determine health of mother and viability of fetus.

These bills are threatening the existence of Pregnancy centers and the lives of babies.
If SB 1142 is passed, your tax dollars will be used for an all-expense paid abortion to women
coming in from other states.



